
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 
21.5.19 

Wednesday 
22.5.19 

Artist working with 
Class 2 

Thursday 
23.5.19 

Sponsored Silence 
Class 3 

Friday 
24.5.19 

Sponsored Silence 
EYFS & Class 3 
 
2:45pm Y1 parents 
meeting  - phonic 
check test 
 
SCHOOL CLOSES 3pm 

Monday 
3.6.19 

School re-opens 
Class 2 & 3 to Norham 
– Turner trail & gallery 
 

Thursday 
6.6.19 

Class 3 to Countryside 
day at Wooler 
Class 2 visit exhibition 
at Gymnasium gallery 

Friday 
7.6.19 

Class 3  visit 
exhibition at 
Gymnasium gallery 
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School Uniform 
A reminder that all orders for school uniform must be made by  
THIS WEDNESDAY (22nd May) at the latest.  Paper copies of 
forms are available from the office. 
 
 

Congratulations Year 2!! 
Well done to all of our Year 2  
children who completed their  
SATs last week here they are  

enjoying a treat on Friday! 
 
 
 
 
Sports Day 
EYFS will hold sports day on Tuesday 25th June at 1pm 
Class 2 & 3 will hold their sports day on Wednesday 26th June at 
1pm.  Reserve dates are the following Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 
EYFS 
A reminder that toys from home are not allowed in school as we 
have had some go missing or become damaged in the past. 
 

Our new paperless system seems to be working really 
well! Ensure you get all correspondence by giving your 

e-mail to Mrs Newton.  

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Mini Vinnies news 

Our ‘Sponsored Silence’ will 

happen this week in each 

class - Sponsor forms have 

gone home to each family. 
 

Please pray for these children  
from our school who are  
making their First Holy  
Communion on Saturday 22nd 

June; 
 
Evie, Maja, Amelia,  
Michalina, Caelin, Miley,  
Lola, Xavier, Clara and  
Arthur  
 
A huge well done to all of you on making your First Confession on 
Saturday …Father Robert commented on how well you all did  
and how open and honest you were! 

 

  

 

 

As the weather is 
changeable at the 

moment we recommend 
your child has a coat in 
school every day – just 

in case!! 
 

http://www.st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@st-cuthbertsrc.northumberland

